
DEPUTY BRYAN GROSS MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP 

One $1000 scholarship available for the  

2017-2018 academic year. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Submit materials online to Academic Works by December 5th, 2016. 

https://uwyo.academicworks.com/. 

 

 

Criteria: 

 Must be a UW Criminal Justice Major 

 Preference will be given to students who are current or 

former law enforcement officers and/or students who 

have demonstrated an interest in pursuing a career in law 

enforcement.  

 

How to Apply:  

 Please submit application through Academic Works 

https://uwyo.academicworks.com/. 

 Submit a one page or less letter of application containing your 

interest in the scholarship, career aspirations, explanation of need, 

your graduation date, and how this scholarship will help you 

achieve your educational goals.  

 Submit your resume. 
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